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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
   

In the Matter of Ameren Missouri’s 2024  ) 
Integrated Resource Plan Annual Update ) Case No. EO-2025-0123 
Report      ) 
   

STAFF RESPONSE 
 
 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”),  

by and through undersigned counsel, and for its Staff Response respectfully states as 

follows: 

 1. On December 4, 2024, Sierra Club moved for the Commission to compel 

Ameren Missouri to respond to Sierra Club’s first set of data requests in this docket.   

The Commission directed both Ameren Missouri and Staff to respond to Sierra Club’s 

motion no later than December 16, 2024.  

 2. Staff has no position regarding Sierra Club’s motion. 

 WHEREFORE, Staff submits this Staff Response for the Commission’s knowledge 

and information. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 

      
 /s/ Travis J. Pringle 

Travis J. Pringle 
Missouri Bar No. 71128 
Chief Deputy Counsel for the   

 Staff of the Missouri Public   
 Service Commission 

P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, Mo 65102-0360 
(573) 751-5700 (Telephone) 
(573) 526-1500 (Facsimile) 
(Email) travis.pringle@psc.mo.gov 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, or 
transmitted by facsimile or electronic mail to all parties and/or counsel of record as 
reflected on the certified service list maintained by the Commission in its Electronic Filing 
Information System this 12th day of December, 2024. 
 
        /s/ Travis J. Pringle 
 
 


